
Dear Sir Arthur,

I am in receipt of

your letter of the 18th instant.

Do you not think it

would be better for me to send you a written

message which could be published in the daily

papers

I am afraid that it

will not be possible for me to be in Montreal on 

October 28th. and 29th.

Yours sincerely,

Sir Arthur Currie 
Chancellor

McGill University 
Montreal.

Quebec, October 19th, 1932.

OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER

PROVINCE OF QUEBEC
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